
From: George Csahanin <georgec@linmedia.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 02, 2014 4:09 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Regulatory Affairs 
Subject: W40AN-D 
 
Mohammad,  
  
Please dismiss W40AN-D (facility 4151) STA application 20141125AXG. It 
was filed in error and will be  
replaced shortly. 
  
Thank You, 
  
George Csahanin 
for LIN of Wisconsin, LLC 
  
Director of Engineering 
LIN Media 
908 West MLK Blvd. 
Austin, TX 78701 
Office:  512-703-5396 
Cel: 401-338-0568 
FAX: 512-481-1233 
   
  
  
  


